
From: Mike Mitchell
To: Christina Robertson-Gardiner; Laura Terway
Subject: comments on LEG19-00003 Beavercreek Road CP
Date: Friday, February 7, 2020 9:07:21 AM

Christina or Diliana,
I am not able to attend Monday's PC meeting. Please add these comments on LEG19-00003 
to the record and provide them to the commissioners.

Thanks,
Mike

1. collector street section: I agree with the staff recommendation to maintain the existing
recommended center median, and provide the space for a protected bike lane through
a combination of narrower parking strips and increased ROW. Note: I am strongly in
favor of protected bike lanes on the collector streets. I also would prefer any separation
method other than parked car. (I think parked car  is the least desirable method of
separation.)

2. upland habitat protection: My memory may be faulty, but I believe that at our last
meeting, the commissioners agreed with my suggestion that we ask the NRC for
additional info (maybe a presentation from them) related to their suggestion of added
protected areas before the PC makes its recommendation on the issue.
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